
TIME FOR AN AUTUMN  

CLEAN OUT! 

 
The Taste of Trevallyn will once again hold a second 

hand toy and book stall to help raise much needed 

funds for the school.  This stall provides children with a 

wonderful opportunity to find something special to 

take home from the Taste. 

To help stock the stall, we are seeking donations of 

second hand toys, books, puzzles, figurines, lego, craft 

items, teddies etc.  Take this opportunity to have a 

clean out of your children’s rooms knowing that it will 

be going to a great cause!!!!! 

Any items that you are happy to donate can be left at 

the school office either before or after school next 

week, including Friday the day of the Taste. 

Many thanks in advance for your generosity. 


